
 

Date: _______________________ 

 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Kathy M. Sheehan, Mayor 

Albany Mayor’s Office 

24 Eagle Street, City Hall, Room 102 

Albany, New York 12207 

 

Dear Mayor Sheehan: 

As long-time supporters of Capital City Rescue Mission, we are in favor of the 

proposed addition, which will improve the quality of life of the existing Mission 

guests by providing beds, lockers, more showers, dining room space and more.   

This addition also has allocated space for existing guests to use during the day, 

giving them opportunities for recreation and counseling.  This will help them to 

become productive citizens, and is a safer alternative than wandering the streets. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me (my contact information is below). 

 

Sincerely, 

 ____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

Phone: ___________________ 


